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I support HB 3172 because I believe people deserve to gain more resources to 

protect their homes from fire. Home hardening is useful for protecting people's 

property and slowing the spread of fires. This is a way to be proactive and save 

money in the long run and create jobs in the process. People do not want more 

logging or thinning of the forests! It makes it worse for fires which are always 

unpredictable and more dependant on weather than anything else! We want to 

protect these ecosystems and find better alternatives to the outdated ways of doing 

things that are causing destruction. Representatives - you would be heroes in the 

public's eyes if you championed this point of view. You will lose our faith and vote if 

you do not support this bill.  

 

Thank you. 


